November , 2003

Hon. Paul Martin

House of Commons
Parliament Buildings
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A 0A6 
Dear Hon. Paul Martin,

We are voting parents and families. We call on you to: 

1. 
Champion the development of a publicly funded pan-Canadian child care strategy as the cornerstone of an integrated early childhood development, learning and care system. 

2.
Provide federal leadership to ensure that designated funding for improving access to high quality, affordable and inclusive regulated child care is a significant budget priority. 

Sincerely,

(please sign your name)




(please print your name)

(mailing address)  
